
 

Lunch Arrangements 

No students are allowed out of school (Years 7-11) at lunchtime. 

Students in Years 7 - 11 have the option of buying a meal from the canteens, or bringing a packed lunch. 

Breakfast Club is open from 8.00am every morning in the dining room and offers students a range of healthy 

items to set them up for the day.  

The canteen on Middle Campus does not take cash and Upper Campus only accept cash from Sixth Form 

students. Students must use the cashless system - with the use of thumb print technology. 

This enables parents to know the choice their children are making and is a secure cashless system, where 

parents can be assured that children will not be able to purchase food whilst coming to and from school, once 

their account is loaded with money given to them.  
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